
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 
Wednesday September 21, 2016 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00pm. Present 

were Mary Ann Fiske, Ronald Gray, Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahamnian and Scott 

Vecchiolla. Minutes were read from Aug. meeting and approved on motion of 

Scott, seconded by Mary Ann. Bills were read and signed. 
 

Old Business: 
 

1.        Ron reported that he was still trying to get the proper papers for getting the 

title on the old truck. He stated he has called Bill Harrington twice 877-330-4647 

but has not received any word from him.  He also has called MHQ and spoke with 

Jay about the proper papers for old truck title #AP501966 but no reply.  Ron will 

inquire if plates are to be returned or should he just destroy them. He will do 

which ever one is required. 
 

2. A long discussion was held on fixing the old brick vault for an office for 

the cemetery. The men will put up the studs and put in insulation. We will get 

prices on heat, getting the building wired for electricity and bringing in the water. 
 

      Meeting adjourned at 6:36, next meeting to be held Oct. 19 at 6:00 pm in the 

Town Hall. 

 
 

   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 
 


